
 

Today’s Readings 
Acts 10.25-26, 34-35, 44-48 

Ps 98.1, 2-3, 3-4 
1 John 4.7-10 
John 15.9-17 

 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY  THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

REGULAR MASS TIMES: 
Saturday: 5:00pm, 6:00pm & 7:00pm 
Sunday: 8:00am, 9:00am, 10:00am, 11:00am & 12:00pm 
 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm 
 
Masses are broadcast daily at 9:00 am, the links are on our  
website at resurrectionparish.ca  

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Associate Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

  Monday        9:00am      Intentions of 
                        Delia Wihlidal   
                                by Claudia Labatt                                  
                                
  Tuesday        7:00pm    + Doug Suknasky                  
                                                           by Brenda & family                              
   

  Wednesday  9:00am   +  Ed Beechinor 
                                                          by Meredith & Marie Steinke                              
                                                             

  Thursday      9:00am    + Regina Hird                        
                        

  Friday           9:00am    + Clayton Paget                    
                                                          by Vivian & family                              

• We have a change in the process of receiving communion during 
Mass. Please remain where you are standing and   communion will 
be brought to you. 

• Please arrive for weekend Mass no earlier than 10 minutes   
before Mass and  use the entrance indicated on your Mass invitation. This is to 
limit and control the flow of parishioners for the different Masses. 

• If you are interested in attending a weekend Mass, please be advised that you 
will need to pre-register each week via our web-site. You will then be notified 
if your name is selected to attend one of the weekend Masses. 

 
3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Office is temporarily closed to public access 
Please reach out to us by phone or email to book an appointment 
Contact our office 
Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 1:00 pm 
Please call in advance 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to inquire 

about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again 
for your  generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, 
and beyond. 

If you would like to come to the church for some  
private prayer, our church is now available to  
you from: 10:30 am to 1:00 pm Monday to Friday. 
 
Please come to the office doors on the south side of  
the building and ring the bell for access. You will be asked to 
sign in and will be required to follow all  social distancing 
guidelines as per the current Government regulations. When 
you leave, please leave by the south office door. 
* Availability may be limited some days due to funerals, etc. If you wish to 
confirm availability, please call the office in advance at 306-352-0800  

                             OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER                  
     MINISTRY. IF YOU OR  SOMEONE YOU  

     KNOW IS IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU 
 WISH TO JOIN THE PRAYER MINISTRY 

PLEASE CONTACT  

Sharon Schauerte, 306.586.9143 or email at  

sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com   

Haven’t picked up your Sunday Collec on Envelopes yet?   
Would you like them? 

The ResurrecƟon Knights of Columbus have volunteered to deliver them,  
direct to your mailbox! 

 

Please call the Parish Office at 306-352-0800 and let us know your name and 
current address.   

The Resurrection Parish Knights of Columbus are selling raffle tickets for 
the upcoming CFL season.  All proceeds will go to the parish. 
The cost is $20.  You get a score for each of the Rider’s games and for each playoff 
game.  Prize money is paid for each quarter score and on all score matches 
throughout the game.  
If any games are cancelled, draws will be made to award the prize money. 
If you wish to support this parish fundraiser, please contact one of the following 
Knights to obtain a ticket(s): 

Jim Frey  -  306 539-4507     Stan Podruchny  -  306 789-8061 

Dear Friends of Marian Centre, 

The Marian Centre continues to serve its noon meals as a carry out lunch and is grateful for 
all the donations of baked goods (muffins and cookies), which so many have been making for this purpose for 
over twelve months now.  Thank You! Most days, we serve about 130 lunches. We are also grateful for other 
items for these lunches; lunch meat and cheese, juice boxes, snacks ,granola bars, as well as fresh fruit. At  
present, we are only serving a limited number of clothing requests at the door, so have temporarily suspended 
clothing donations. We are also grateful for your prayers, and keep your special needs  in ours during these   
ongoing days of Covid restrictions. Once again, Thank you! 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

RCIACORNER Sacrament  
Preparation  

 
Baptism:  infant baptism registration ongoing 

Baptism: children age 6 or older – preparation 
begins in October 

Confirmation & First Eucharist: children      
entering grade 2 or higher in September 2021 
school year 

First Reconciliation: children entering grade 4 
or higher in September 2021 school year 

Young adults or adults: interested in learning 
more about the Catholic faith. 

For more information, or to register 
contact Barb at: 306-352-8044 or  

sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY Resurrection Parish is 
seeking a part-time Financial Account Manager. This 
position is responsible for recording and tracking the 
Parish’s Income, preparing donation receipts,       
accounts payable and payroll.  If you are interested 
and have experience in accounting or bookkeeping 
please email your resume to Gwen Herman at  
accounting@resurrectionparish.ca.   
 
Closing Date is May 10th, 2021.  

SAVE THE DATE! 
Archdiocese of Regina 

Virtual Vacation Bible School 
 

August 9 - 13th, 2021 
 

Registration opens June 1st!! 

During the month of May, the 
Knights of Columbus will be  

leading us in praying the rosary 
before the weekday Masses. If 
you wish to participate in the 
praying of the Rosary; it will 

begin 15 minutes     
before Mass. 

The Resurrection Parish Refugee 
Committee is collecting items for 
our sponsored family as the Mother 
is expecting a baby this summer.  
 
We are looking for donations such 
as a crib as well as smaller items 
such as diapers, gift cards, etc.  

Items can be dropped off at the Parish   office or you 
can contact Janis Waldegger at 306-570-3036 or  
jwaldegger@sasktel.net 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

We are making big last-minute changes to the Saskatchewan March for Life this year. We ask that you carefully 
read the following, so that we can still share our Pro Life voice. 
 
The original plan was for a collective (social distanced) Silent Witness in one location in Regina. Due to the increasing    
pressure from the government, unchanging restrictions and the risk of our supporters being fined, we have made an        
alternate plan for the silent witness. 
 
If we can't gather in one location, we can gather as one across the province! We have decided to gather in groups of 10  
outside the offices of our Members of the Legislative Assembly (MLAs). 
 
Below is a google document link. There you can find MLAs' regions, office locations and the amount of empty spots available, 
so that there are no more than 10 people at each location. You can choose to witness in your region or another. Please email 
francis@saskprolife.com to save yourself and others a spot! You will receive a confirmation email if your spot has been    
successfully reserved. 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xxUeEQvEToN6xH5d9aSkwORQgccYJeCLZCVrReX1udM/edit?
usp=sharing 
• We ask that each group gathers in a safe location near an MLA office on Saturday May 8th, 2021 from 2 pm - 3:30 

pm. 
• We ask that everyone adheres to social distancing of 2 metres between households. 
• If you feel more comfortable wearing a mask, please do so! However, it is not required outdoors as specified in         

provincial Public Health Measures below: 
• https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-

and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/public-health-measures 
 
While at each location, we encourage you to bring your own Pro-Life signs as well as promote this year's theme: You Are Not 
Alone. P lease take a photo of your group and email it to francis@prolife.com. We w ill send a polite letter w ith 
the photo to the corresponding MLA, stressing the importance of protecting the dignity of human life. 
 
For those that cannot attend, please lift up the march in your prayers. 



In 2013, Archbishop Daniel Bohan established the Archdiocesan Commission for      
Reverence for Life. The Commission, which works in close cooperation with the      
Archdiocesan Social Justice Office, has as its mandate “the promotion of reverence for 
human life in all its stages within the  Archdiocese of Regina”. The Reverence for Life 
Commission’s goal is to assist the parishes of the Archdiocese of Regina to better     
advocate for and promote the dignity of the human person, especially where that    
dignity is seriously threatened. October has been established as ‘Reverence for Life 
month’, a month especially dedicated to the celebrations of the value and dignity of  
human life in the Archdiocese of Regina. 

During May let us all reaffirm the value of human life, its sacredness and renew the call 
for us all to respect, protect, heal, love, and serve every human life. During the month 
of May, here are some of the activities that we will be observing during Respect for Life 
month.  

 

• Throughout May, a Reverence For Life prayer is said before all the Masses. 

• We are displaying a Reverence for Life banner in the church. 

• This weekend we will be playing a video from Archbishop Don and the        
Reverence For Life committee before the weekend Mases. The video can also 
be seen on the main page of our website. 

• May 7th is the First Friday Adoration for Life and Rosary. It will be broadcast 
by the Archdiocese of Regina via their YouTube channel. Watch for the link on 
the main page of our web-site. 

• On May 19th, at 7:00pm there is a webinar with guest speakers from      
Birthright Regina, reaching out to mothers with unplanned pregnancies, The 
Sisters of Life on healing from abortion, Mary Heilman on Euthanasia and    
Assisted Suicide and Scott Hayward from RIGHT NOW. To register email 
mgurash@archregina.sk.ca 

• There will be a Mass for Healing for people who have lost  
    a child through miscarriage, abortion, etc. at the beginning  
    of June. 
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Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“This is my commandment: love one another as I love you.  
No one has greater love than this, to lay down one’s life for 
one’s friends” - John 15:12-13

Do you love Jesus?  Do you consider Him your friend?  
Jesus says that if we love Him we would be willing to offer 
whatever we have to Him, not because we want praise 
and glory, but simply because we love Him.  Does your 
giving seem mechanical out of obligation or do you share 
freely out of love?

Page One

TF243: Catholicism Throughout the Curriculum with Dr. 
Denise Donohue
This week on the Thinking Faith Catholic Podcast, Deacon 
Eric and Dr. Brett begin a multi-part series for Catholic 
Education Month starting with Dr. Denise Donohue of the 
Cardinal Newman Society and a look at ways to infuse our 
Catholic Faith throughout the curriculum.
Show Snippet: “David Clayton wrote this book, it’s called 
“The Way of Beauty,” and he does two or three chapters just 
on proportion, and symmetry, and harmony...that’s a very 
Catholic perspective.”
Find out more about the Cardinal Newman Society 
Curriculum Standards:
https://newmansociety.org/educator-resources/resources/
academics/catholic-curriculum-standards/
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/catholicism-throughout-the-
curriculum-with-dr-denise-donohue

Life is a Gift Webinar
The Reverence for Life Commission is hosting a panel 
discussion entitled “Life is a Gift” on Wednesday, May 19th, at 
7:00 PM CST. Our speakers include Mary Deutscher-Heilman 
from the Catholic Health Association of Saskatchewan 
(CHAS); Sister Avelina Joseph, Sisters of Life; Jose Argerami, 
Jenna Daly, and Sharon Martorana from Birthright; and Scott 
Hayward from Right Now. Our presenters will seek to reaffirm 
the value of human life, its sacredness and call us to respect, 
protect, heal, love, and serve every human life (c.f. EV. 5). 
There will be an opportunity for questions from the audience. 
For more information or to register, please email 
mgurash@archregina.sk.ca

https://newmansociety.org/educator-resources/resources/academics/catholic-curriculum-standards/
https://newmansociety.org/educator-resources/resources/academics/catholic-curriculum-standards/
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/catholicism-throughout-the-curriculum-with-dr-denise-donohue 
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/catholicism-throughout-the-curriculum-with-dr-denise-donohue 
http://youtube.com/ArchdioceseRegina
http://youtube.com/ArcdioceseRegina
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BULLETIN BOARD

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad Street North
Regina, SK  S4R 2X8

(306) 352-1651
Please send Bulletin Announcements to:

communications@archregina.sk.ca

Pope Francis’ Monthly Prayer Intentions - May
The World of Finance
Let us pray that those in charge of finance will work with 
governments to regulate financial markets and protect 
citizens from its dangers. thepopevideo.org

Birthright Regina
At Birthright, we celebrate Motherhood every day! We want 
to spread some hope and joy to everyone by sharing some 
messages from our clients in 2020:
•	 “Thank you again for all the work and hours you put 

into helping me. Birthright has helped me so much... 
It’s crazy. So thankful”

•	 “I needed help before and after my baby, I was 
struggling with becoming a mom, keeping a budget, 
and my studies. They helped me again and again, 
even looking after my baby during my exams! I’m very 
grateful.”

•	 “Thank you for baby package and all extra help to our 
family. Special thanks for rocking chair, which you did 
extra for us. Once I am done, I will make sure to return 
it to you so other family also can use. Thank you very 
much from me and my family!!”

During 2020, we managed to make our services available, 
providing free and confidential support and practical help 
to women who found themselves alone when pregnant. 
First time parents, students, newcomer parents: all affected 
by the pandemic in different ways. We can only do all this 
work through your continued support, and we do it on 
behalf of each one of you. There is always need for more 
volunteers, financial support, maternity and baby clothing, 
diapers, and baby items. Please visit our webpage to find 
more information or to donate, or call/text our office at 
639-999-9429. Birthright represents everyone who believes 
that “It is the right of every woman to give birth, and the 
right of every child to be born.” Happy Mother’s Day 2021!

Signs of Life in the Local Church: May 2021 
Webinar Series - Join in this series to explore signs 
that new missional perspectives are bringing life to local 
congregations. Each Thursday in May, starting May 6 at 3:00 
PM (Saskatchewan) on Zoom. 
Free registration: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/
tZAqf-ytqzosGdVoDhE6gNcveFr2JjU4-WCd 
For further information, contact Archdeacon Cheryl Toth at 
stewardship@sasktel.net
May 13: Fabulously Flourishing in the Local Church
with Canon Dr. Neil Mancor (Congregational Development 
Coordinator, Anglican Diocese of Montréal)
May 20: Blessed to be a Blessing ... The Stewardship of 
Opportunity
with Rev. Dr. Tim Beadle (co-founder of the Rural Church 
Pastors Network & Missional Engagement Team Lead, 
Foothills Alliance Church, Calgary)
May 27: To The Regions Beyond: Spiritual Care in 
Under-served Areas
with Rev. Dr. Robin Haensel (Director of Church 
Development, Canadian Midwest District, Christian & 
Missionary Alliance Church)
This series is planned in the spirit of the LAURC Covenant 
by the Ecumenical Stewardship Committee of the Anglican 
Diocese of Qu’Appelle, the Saskatchewan Synod of the 
ELCIC, and the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina.

Multi-Faith Saskatchewan - Annual General Meeting
May 30, join the MF-Sask board members and others 
interested in promoting interreligious relations in 
Saskatchewan. 3:00 PM, Sunday May 30 by Zoom. 
Contact Nick Jesson at njesson@archregina.sk.ca for 
Zoom details.

Trinity Manor at Westerra: Welcome Home! 
No matter how you’ve reached this point in your life, the bottom line is you 
deserve the best. Regina’s own Trinity Manor, proudly a part of Emmanuel 
Care community, has challenged the standard for retirement living and 
with our affordable prices, luxury retirement living is more accessible 
than ever! Our services promote opportunities for our residents’ personal 
growth, while providing stimulating and entertaining activities. Attend daily 
Mass, receive the sacraments, or spend time in quiet reflection in our 
tranquil chapel. At the end of the day sit by the window and enjoy country 
sunsets, 10 minutes from downtown.  Our residents reveal “Trinity Manor’s 
best kept secret is the view”. Book your personal tour now by contacting 
Franci at 306-550-8077 or visit us at www.trinitymanorregina.ca.

http://thepopevideo.org
https://birthright.org/regina/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAqf-ytqzosGdVoDhE6gNcveFr2JjU4-WCd 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAqf-ytqzosGdVoDhE6gNcveFr2JjU4-WCd 
http://www.trinitymanorregina.ca


Please consider supporting these parishioners businesses, who have graciously helped support our weekly bulletin 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

 


